
 
 
 

For immediate release 

 

August 5, 2012 
 

Jewish Community stands in solidarity with Sikh community 

 

Contact: JCRC Director Elana Kahn-Oren 

414-390-5736 or elanao@milwaukeejewish.org 

 

 

The Milwaukee Jewish community stands in solidarity with Sikh community and we offer 

assistance to the community, especially to the families of the victims.  While we don't know 

many details at this point, this may well be an intentional attack on the Sikhs which would 

make the massacre even more heinous.  Our society is based on freedoms of religion and due 

process of law.  We hope that law enforcement will find and hold accountable all parties 

involved in this senseless and shocking tragedy. 

 

 

The Jewish Community Relations Council of the Milwaukee Jewish Federation speaks as the 

representative of the Jewish community on issues of public affairs and public policy by 

convening and mobilizing the Jewish community through education, advocacy, social justice 

and support for Israel. JCRC chair is Joyce Altman. Jerry Benjamin is board chair of the 

Milwaukee Jewish Federation. 

mailto:elanao@milwaukeejewish.org

